
Dear Mayor and City Councillors, 
  
I am a resident of the Sunningdale community and I support the position outlined by my 
community representatives in the attached letter.  I respectfully request that you 
approve the CMP with the revisions outlined in the letter. 
  
Regards, 
  
Alain & Elizabeth Proulx 
2044 Creekbend Place 
London  ON 
 
 


